
 

Immersion Trip to  
NPH Dominican Republic 

November 11 – 17, 2022 

 
 

 

 

Join us for a one-week immersion trip to our NPH home in the Dominican 

Republic to experience firsthand how NPH transforms the lives of children!  

 

During your trip you will have the unique opportunity to stay at the NPH 

home with the children, which will allow you to immerse yourself in NPH 

life. You will help out with chores around the home and also spend time 

with the pequeños who live there. Activities will be coordinated with 

children of different age groups throughout the week. You will have the 

opportunity to meet with leadership and volunteers at the NPH home, tour 

the home’s facilities, and hear from the children about living at NPH. You 

will also have the chance to engage with the local community, visit the 

beach with the pequeños, and tour historic Santo Domingo. 

 
About NPH Dominican Republic  

Opened in 2003, NPH Dominican Republic is located 40 miles east of Santo 

Domingo. Casa Santa Ana was constructed from 2004-2005 and has small 

group homes, each with its own kitchen and garden. The site is currently 

home to more than 200 children. 

 
Note: An NPH USA chaperone will lead and oversee all travelers throughout the duration of 
the trip. All chaperones have been screened and are experienced volunteers. 

 

Cost: $2,125 per person* Payment Schedule 

Includes: 

• Flights 

• Pre-trip orientation 

• On-site accommodations and 

meals at the NPH home  

• Transportation to and from 

the NPH home/airport 

• NPH USA interpreter and 

guide 

• Travel insurance 

• Background check 

• $1,000 non-refundable deposit 

due by September 25, 2022 

• $1,125 balance and paperwork 

due October 11, 2022* 
 
If NPH USA must cancel the trip for 
any reason you will receive a full 
refund. 

*COVID 19 Protocols* 
 

In order to protect the unvaccinated and 
vulnerable populations in our care, visitors are 
required to follow all protocols set forth by the 
NPH home. These include mandatory 
COVID-19 vaccinations and may also 
include (but are not limited to) a period of 
social distancing, mask-wearing, and a 
negative COVID-19 test.  
 
If an adult visitor tests positive for COVID-19 
during their visit and is unable to return home 
as scheduled, an NPH USA staff member will 
remain at the home with them to help 
coordinate their return. If a minor visitor tests 
positive for COVID-19 during their visit and is 
unable to return home as scheduled, an NPH 
USA staff member AND the minor’s guardian 
or chaperone must stay with the minor at the 
home until the minor can travel. 

*The cost includes a $1,000 airfare estimate. Please note that airfare may decrease or 
increase by the time that the group airfare contract is finalized. If airfare changes, you 
will be notified by NPH USA of any change in the balance due 10/11/22.* 

Register online at nphusa.org/dr-2022-11 
For more information, please contact Belinda Roda, 

broda@nphusa.org, or call (602) 703-6915 
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